Dear Colleagues,
On behalf of the Czech Society of Internal Medicine of the Czech Medical Society J. E. Purkyně, I would like to invite you to promote the 37th World Congress of Internal Medicine (WCIM), which will take place from October 30 to November 2, 2024, at the Prague Congress Centre. We anticipate thousands of attendees from around the globe.
The Congress offers a unique opportunity for international cooperation and the presentation of new trends for physicians, scientists, researchers, and other healthcare professionals. Simultaneously, the Congress is an excellent chance to showcase the Czech Republic and our healthcare system.
Programmatically, the Congress will cover most internal medicine specialties (cardiology, gastroenterology, diabetology, endocrinology, pulmonology, hepatology, geriatrics, oncology, rheumatology, nephrology, rare diseases, telemedicine, etc.). It will target not only physicians and other healthcare professionals but also professional medical societies and pharmaceutical companies. In the last two decades, the WCIM has been held in Granada, Taipei, Buenos Aires, Melbourne, Santiago de Chile, Seoul, Bali, and Cape Town. It is therefore a great achievement that we can welcome WCIM to Prague and showcase not only Czech medicine but our entire country.
Attached are the promotional materials for the Congress.
The 37th WCIM recaptures the spirit of a great conference. With world-class speakers and engaging topics, the Golden city of Prague is the capital of internal medicine in 2024.
 
Join us for an unforgettable event.
 
Prof. MUDr. Richard Češka, CSc., FACP, FEFIM
Předseda společnosti
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